
Trash and
Recycling
Update
On July 1, 2024, the Town of Boxford will begin a new curbside trash and recycling
program. While the details of the program are still being finalized, trash stickers will
no longer be necessary as of July 1st. Please plan accordingly when purchasing
trash stickers in the months to come. Additionally, more details regarding the new
curbside trash and recycling program will be made available to residents in the
near future. In the meantime, please visit BoxfordMA.gov/WasteStreamTaskForce
for more information about the evaluation process undertaken by the Town’s
Waste Stream Task Force and details regarding where the proposed program
stands currently.

http://www.boxfordma.gov/WasteStreamTaskForce

